
Saint Ferdinand School Parents

Parents, the athletic program is looking to form an Athletic Committee and we

need your help! We are looking to have a committee of 8-10 parents in place by mid

January of 2024. Parents from grades 4th through 8th, who want to help grow the

sports program here at St. Ferdinand, are encouraged to sign up for this

committee! More information about the responsibilities of the committee will be

discussed at a future meeting. Please fill out the form below and return it to

school no later than December 20th, 2023.

Sincerely,

Ms. Samborski

St. Ferdinand Athletic Director

Save the date

Athletic Committee Inaugural Meeting

Thursday, January 11th, 2024

6:30 pm in the Activity Center

_____________________________________________________

Parent name________________________

Email address_______________________

____ Yes, I would like to be a part of the Saint Ferdinand Athletic

Committee.

(Parent signature and date)_______________________________


